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32mm Genoa Car Inserts for 
6mm thick track

Barton Marine understands the problems that face boat 
owners and boat builders when it comes to changing T-
Tracks on a boat.   

Our standard genoa cars are designed to work with 32mm x 
5mm T-track and we have a solution for 6mm tacks.  
However older boats are often fitted with 32mm x 6mm T-
Track so cars are not readily available from other suppliers. 
Barton plastic inserts can be fitted to our standard genoa 
and main sheet cars by simply removing the standard 5mm 
inserts and replacing them with our 6mm converter inserts.  
This is a cost effective solution, that eliminates the need to 
change the track on your boat when new cars are required. 
Inserts are supplied as pairs (1 set per car is needed).

The inserts are made of a marine grade low friction nylon 
so the friction between the car and track is minimised.

32mm x 6mm ‘T Tracks’ were made by companies like Gibb 
Marine, Lewmar, Amiot, Pfeiffer, Antal, Sprenger to name a 
few.

32996M – Fits Barton car 32211 152mm (6”) Length

32998M – Fits Barton cars 32101, 128mm(5”) Length  
     32201, 32210

32999M – Fits Barton Cars 32100 109mm (4 19/64”) Length 
                          32310, 32302, 32304, 
                   32301, 32300 32200 32221,
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